
10th December ’21 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

The staff and children have worked incredibly hard so I hope you are looking forward to the 
productions next week as well as the FAnS Christmas Fair on Sunday. The raffle will be drawn by 
FAnS Chair Janice Kennish at the Monday performance so please make sure you bring any 
unused tickets and stubs into school before then.
 
Children need to arrive at school at 5.30pm on Tuesday for the evening performance, doors will 
not be open until then. Adults need to wait for them on the playground after the performance, 
teachers will dismiss them once they are changed. Please do not go into any classrooms. Thank 
you.
 
If you wish to use face paint or make up on your child for the evening performance, please feel 
free to do so.
 
Weather permitting, we will continue with our carols around the village tree on Friday 17th. Also, 
don’t forget next week is non uniform as well as Christmas jumpers if you wish.
 
As there is Covid in the community, and therefore cases within school, I feel it is crucial to remind 
you of the Public Health guidance around face coverings and lateral flow testing. 
 
https://covid19.gov.im/general-information/be-safe-be-smart-be-kind/
 
Please follow the ‘know before you go’ advice. It would be very reassuring for us all to know that 
everyone is in face coverings and has had a negative lateral flow test before coming into school 
for one of the festive events.
 
Thank you, your support is much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely
 
 
 

Trish Dudley 
Headteacher 
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